
 

DTEN Inc  

 

 

Date (2020.11.03) 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We,（DTEN Inc） hereby request to dismiss the FCC grants 

issued on 2020/08/24 of FCC ID: 2AQ7Q-DBA0027. 

We hereby confirm that there is NO unit marked this FCC ID have 

shipped, marketed, or sold in the United States of America and 

any other places in the world. 

Sincerely. 

 

 

Certification Manager：Owner  

Telephone Number：+86 13581604970 

Fax Number：+86-0571-87039697 

E-mail：nma@cn.dten.com 

Address：97 E Brokaw Road suite 180 San Jose CA 95112 


